Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 9:54 AM

To: 'Scott Bittinger'

Subject: RE: 1970 Seminary Ave. (former Grimit Auto)

Scott, | have this scheduled for the week of March 11 for review. I'll try to move it up one week.

From: Scott Bittinger [mailto:sbittinger@stratusinc.net]
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2013 9:36 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RE: 1970 Seminary Ave. (former Grimit Auto)

Good morning. | was writing to follow up with you again in regards to the FS/CAP supplement that Stratus submitted in
late December. When you can, please let me know what the status of this site is from your end.

Scott Bittinger

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health [mailto:barbara.jakub@acgov.org]
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2013 9:35 AM

To: 'Scott Bittinger'

Subject: RE: 1970 Seminary Ave. (former Grimit Auto)

Scott,

That might be good. | briefly reviewed it and have at least one question for you. Let me review the whole thing so |
can ask you all the questions at one time. Maybe just another phone conversation will be enough since | have only
identified one item that a brief discussion with Gowry will probably satisfy. | have been working furiously on the Low
Threat Closure policy checklists so | have not been able to work on my corrective action sites. Can | let you know when |
review the document and schedule a conference call at that time? Of course feel free to call or email again if we get
close to the 60 day limit. | really want to keep this site moving.

Barb

From: Scott Bittinger [mailto:sbittinger@stratusinc.net]
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2013 9:21 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: 1970 Seminary Ave. (former Grimit Auto)

Hi Barbara. Hope things are well on your end. About 1.5 weeks ago, Stratus prepared/submitted a supplemental
document to a FS/CAP that you had asked for a few months back. | was wondering if you would like to meet/discuss the
site before issuing a ‘formal review letter’ for the project? | was thinking that this might be the best way to productively
move the project forward. Please let me know. Scott Bittinger 530-676-2062.



